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MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Robert Ellis, City Council 
 
FROM: David Van Cleave 
 
DATE:  18 June 2008 
 
RE:  Purchase of a ¾ ton pickup from McKie Ford in lieu of the state bid vendor 
  Lamb motors 
 
Robert, 
  The Water Reclamation Division requests permission to purchase a ¾ ton 
pickup with state bid specifications from McKie Ford for $1.00 under state bid price of 
$18,495.  Total price is $18,494.00. 
 
As indicated above, McKie will sell the City a Ford F-250 that exactly matches the state bid 
standard specifications with no options.  The purchase complies with the South Dakota 
Government guide for acquisitions, disposals, and exchanges. 
 
The pickup is a replacement for truck #809, a 1998 ¾ ton Dodge pickup with 83,663 miles. 
The current vehicle is recommended for surplus.  The purchase is under the budgeted 
amount of $19,000. 
 
 


